MEN &
GJwomen NON-SEXIST EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS

UNLIMITED

August, 1975

Dear People,

Hello from l{en and Women Unlimited, a non-profit
orzanization committed to the development of non-
sexlist educatlonal materlals.

We began in the spring of 1973, funded by "Opportunities
for Youth" (0.F.Y.). Between lMay and August we developed
a prototype kit contalning booklets, audiovisual
material, work sheets, educatlonal games and suggestlons
for teachling 1n a non-sex-role-stereotyped manner.

During the summer of 1974, again funded by 0.F.Y.,

we fleld-tested portions of the kit, continusd develop-
ment and research, and divided our prototype materisls
into individual packages pertaining to different
subject areas and age levels,

This year 1t was our intentlion to have our packages
printed and to establish a system for distribution.
However, O.F.Y. turned down our application for funding.
We were compelled, therefore, to re-evaluate our goals.

Fortunately, a recent small grant from the Department

of the Secretary of State has glven us the opportunity
to organize and carry out an alternative to our original
plans.

We have made arranzgements to turn over our work and
flles to the Ontario Institute for Studies in Zducation
(0.I1.S8.,E.) in Toronto, who are developing and nroducing
non-gsexist educational kits themselves. During the
next year they will be fleld-testing our material

along with their own. They plan to then include soune
of our material within thelr educatlional packages.

712 33rd Street N.W. Calgary, Alberta Canada T2N 2W6



Thank you for the interest you have shown in Men and
Women Unllmlted. We sincerely apologize for thils
delay in contacting you (especlally those of you who
have wrltten to order material from us). We are happy
finally to be able to communicate the news of what

has happened with us.

We are including your name on the malling list that

we are turning over to 0.I.5.X. They will contact

you in the future with information concerning our
materlal that they have amalgamated with thelr packages.
An information sheet on 0.I.S.E.'s now available
"women's Kit" 1s enclosed for your interest.

We have been most gratified by the support and interest
you have shown in our work, and in non-sexist teaching.

Thank you. Merci,
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JOANNE WEGIEL
MOLLY SHIER

for Men and Women
Unlimited

Enc/



REFER ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO:

MS. KATHLEEN RUFF
DIRECTOR, HUMAN RIGHTS CODE
DEPARTMENT OF LABOUR
PARLIAMENT BUILDINGS, VICTORIA. B.C.

gy
Yey X4 THE GOVERNMENT OF
THE PROVINCE OF BRTISH COLUMBIA

OFFICE LOCATED AT:
FOURTH FLOOR
INTERNATIONAL HOUSE
880 DOUGLAS STREET. VICTORIA, B.C.

TELEPHONE: 387-6861

DEPARTMENT OF LABOUR
HUMAN RIGHTS BRANCH May 16, 1975.

Ms. Marcia Braundy, Chairperson,
Kootenay Women's Council,
Box 1200,

Castlegar, British Columbia.

Dear Ms. Braundy:

Thank you for your letter of May 2nd concerning
the Human Rights Complaint Form.

"Sex" was left off the form by error and I have
sent word for it to be included in the printing of new
complaint forms.

I agree with your point, and thank you for
bringing the matter to my attention.

Yours sincerely,

Kaﬂ\ufk /a)/\/ H

(Ms.) Kathleen Ruff,
KR/am Director, Human Rights Code.




